
STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION COMMISSION 

John Steinmann 
7 George Street 
Middlebury, CT 06762 

RE: DOCKET #FICB3-135 

Dear Mr. Steinmann: 

August 30, 1983 

As promised during your last visit to the Commission, the above 
matter was placed on the agenda for reconsideration at the 
Commission's regular meeting of August 24, 1983. At that time 
the Commission unanimously voted not to change its prior 
decision rendered at its meeting of July 27, 1983, i.e .• that 
the Commission voted not to grant a hearing in the matter. 

Enclosed are copies of the minutes of the Commission's meetings 
of July 27 and August 24, 1983. 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

?1/: ,___)' 
Ma{f;ld:i, 

, 

Clerk of t 

cc: A. Frank Calabrese 
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